Cathedral Square Special Business District

Monthly meeting 6.30 pm March 16, 2022 at The Greystone 410 N. Newstead.

Commissioners present: Imran Hanafi and Kenneth Sowell

Others present: Laura Bushey, Gary Cole, Ron Hastey, Vincent Manganella,

Meeting called to order.

Gary Cole and Ron Hastey went over the monthly security report. Apart from a few car part
thefts it was a quiet period. FIRs are being called into question by the Police Department and
hence there were none during this last month period.

There was discussion about seemingly abandoned cars and whether there is recourse for the
SBD if the police department no longer pursues towing.

Mr. Manganella was introduced by Commissioner Sowell as a potential commissioner to
represent the 4300 block of Westminster. Time obligations were discussed. It was
recommended that Mr. Manganella try and attend a few more meetings and see how they
work out with his schedule. Mr. Sowell will follow up.

Meeting was adjourned



